

President

Warsaw, ²⁹ January 2021

BWZ.436.1.2021.JL L. dz. 14

Academician
Anatoly Glibovych Zagorodny
President
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine

Dear Professor Zagorodny, Dear Anatoly,

it is a great pleasure for me to send you our warmest congratulations on the occasion of your $70^{\rm th}$ birthday jubilee, on behalf of the community of the Polish Academy of Sciences.

We wish you, dear Professor Zagorodny, good health and every success in your important work for the benefit of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine and Ukrainian research.

Yours sincerely,

Jerzy Duszyński